
 

  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/168/2021-2022                                                                               10th DEC 2021 
 

JOY OF GIVING - COMMUNITY OUTREACH INITIATIVE 
 

Dear Parent (Pre - Nur–XII),  
 

Greetings! 
 

‘We make a life by what we give.’ 

Here is to the ‘Joy of Giving’, and a season that is as beautiful as it is meaningful! 

Soaking into the spirit of Christmas, Ridge Valley School will be observing the 

fortnight of ‘Joy of Giving’ from Saturday, 11th December, 2021 to Saturday, 8th 

January, 2022. 
 

You are requested to come forward and contribute old clothes (washed and 

ironed, food supplies, toys etc. The items should be properly packed with the 

child’s Name and Grade). This will further be distributed to our NGO partners. 
 

Please note the following - 

(a). Parents are requested to come to school with their ward and place their 

contribution under the Christmas Tree in the School reception area. 

(b). You may visit School between 8.30am -3.30pm. 

(c). Please click and share pictures of your ward with the class teachers doing 

this wonderful act of kindness. 

 

We look forward to a whole-hearted support from parents and contribute 

to someone’s happiness and well-being and be a guiding light to our students.  

Looking forward for an overwhelming response!! 

 

Warm Regards  
Ms. Nidhi Tewari  
Principal 

 


